

Concluding Email to Participants of Jewish Outdoor Escape 2025

Hello fellow participants,

THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING THE 31ST JEWISH OUTDOOR ESCAPE!!!

Below are some items to close out the event:

- 1. Submit Exit Survey
- 2. Board Elections
- 3. The Future of JOE
- 4. Submit Pictures
- 5. Personal Car Driver Reimbursements
- 6. Van Driver Reimbursements
- 7. Reimbursement For Other Items

1. Exit Survey (5-10 minutes):

We would love your feedback. Please complete the Exit Survey by November 1st. Your input is crucial in helping shape future events. <u>Jewish Outdoor Escape 2025 Exit Survey</u>.

2. Board Elections:

Board Elections are coming up, and the board can really use some more members. We encourage you to consider anyone you believe would be a suitable candidate for the Board of Directors and submit your nominations to elections@mosaicoutdoor.org. As we discussed during the event, the following positions are open:

- a. Vice-President (will serve a two-year term).
- b. Treasurer (will serve a two-year term).
- c. Director of Volunteer Engagement (will serve a one-year term).
- d. Member at Large (one-year term).

3. The Future of JOE:

The future of the Jewish Outdoor Escape is uncertain because many of the organizers over the years are looking to step back. We urgently need new ideas and fresh talent to help coordinate upcoming events. If you're interested in getting involved, please share your ideas or let us know by emailing Event@MosaicOutdoor.org. The Mosaic membership would greatly appreciate any contributions you make, and together, we can keep this wonderful tradition alive! We always enjoy working together on these events.



Concluding Email to Participants of Jewish Outdoor Escape 2025

4. Submit Pictures:

Thank you all for submitting pictures to our wall. We would love to see more from everyone, so please keep them coming. You can also download photos and videos from others. Visit https://app.kululu.com/welcome/JOE2025 to view, download, and submit more.

5. Personal Car Driver Reimbursements:

We truly appreciate everyone who served as a designated driver. To show our gratitude, we're creating a straightforward and equitable way to reimburse you for your assistance. All confirmed designated Mosaic Drivers will be refunded the Transportation Fee (\$14) plus \$0.14 per mile (the government rate for a charity), calculated from your documented round-trip mileage, and rounded up to the nearest quarter dollar.

6. Van Driver Reimbursements:

All van drivers will receive reimbursement of the Transportation Fee (\$14) as a thank you for driving the vans.

7. Reimbursement for other items:

Please visit the bottom of the <u>Attendee Page of the Event Website</u> to find a reimbursement form. It is available in <u>PDF</u>, <u>Word</u>, or <u>Excel</u> formats. **ALL REIMBURSEMENT FORMS ARE DUE BY NOVEMBER 1ST.**

- Email digital copies of both the form and your receipts to Event@MosaicOutdoor.org
- Or mail hard copies to 2255 Par Ln. Ste 514, Willoughby Hills, Ohio 44094. Hard copies take longer to process.

It was great to see you all,

Mosaic Outdoor Clubs of America

Jewish Outdoor Escape Committee

Phone: 888-MOSAICS, <u>888-667-2427</u>

Event@MosaicOutdoor.org

www mosaicoutdoor org